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Music Alumni Newsletter – Fall 2023 
A Message from the Editor 
E-Mail: MusicAlumni@txstate.edu 
Web: http://www.MusicAlumni.net 
We understand “alumni” broadly: whether you received your 
degree from (Southwest) Texas State as a music major, whether 
you studied here for one semester, or whether you were a non-
music major but participated in band, choir, or any other ensem-
ble – you are a Music Alumnus! 
 We invite you to submit updates and stories to us for 
inclusion in the newsletter. Please join us on Facebook or send 
us an e-mail so we can add you to our e-mail distribution list. 

 We also invite our alumni to stay informed about new 
and exciting events in the School of Music by visiting 
https://www.music.txstate.edu. 

Ms. Sunnie Oh (M.M. in Music, ’02), Editor 
In collaboration with Nico Schüler 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
The TXST School of Music is hosting the Annual Reception at 
the TMEA Convention on Friday, February 9, 2024, at 9:30pm 
in the River Terrace Room of the San Antonio Marriott River-
walk (889 E Market St., San Antonio, TX 78205). Join us!

 

Pictures from our 2023 TMEA Reunion (February 10, 2023) 
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Texas State Faculty Offer 1:1 Match for Donations 
A Note From Alumna Sunnie Oh (M.M. in Music, ’02): 
“Texas State’s School of Music is in the process of establishing a keyboard scholar-
ship endowment. My husband and I are donating $50 per month to this endowment. 
The scholarships will benefit pianists, including those who accompany other stu-
dents. Thus, this scholarship fund will benefit the entire School of Music. Several 
faculty, among them Dr. Jason Kwak (Coordinator of the Piano Area), have pledged 
to match all alumni contributions 1:1. For example, for a donation of $10, one of the 
faculty will donate another $10; for a $100 donation, a faculty will donate $100; etc. 
To donate, use the form at http://donate.txstate.edu and click on ‘Search for a desig-
nation not listed’ to do a keyword search for ‘Keyboard’. Chose the ‘SCHOLAR-
SHIP FUND FOR THE KEYBOARD AREA IN THE SCHOOL OF MUSIC’. No 
amount is too small or too large! Future Texas State music students will thank you!” 

 

Want to Help? 
Would you like to help current and future students at Texas State University? You can 

- Give us feedback as we revise our curricula 
- Become a mentor 

- Establish an endowment 
- Contribute to a scholarship fund    

For more information, contact MusicAlumni@txstate.edu   
 
 
 

E-Mail & Internet Links: 
Texas State Music Alumni E-Mail: MusicAlumni@txstate.edu • Texas State’s School of Music: http://www.music.txstate.edu 

Texas State Music Alumni Website: http://www.MusicAlumni.net • Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/groups/46231268458 
 
 
 
 

THE TEXAS STATE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM™ Board of Regents and Chancellor: 
Duke Austin, Chairman, Houston; Garry Crain, First Vice Chairman, San Marcos; Alan L. Tinsley, Second Vice Chairman, Madisonville; 

Charlie Amato, Regent, San Antonio; Sheila Faske, Regent, Rose City; Dionicio (Don) Flores, Regent, El Paso; Stephen Lee, Regent, Beaumont; 
William F. Scott, Nederland; Gabriel Webb, Student Regent, The Hills; Dr. Brian McCall, Chancellor, Austin 

Dr. Kwak with current students and recent graduates 


